

March 10, 2025

Justin Kahn PO BOX 31397 Charleston SC 29417-1397 USA

Dear Justin:

Congratulations and welcome to the Order of Merlin.

The induction into the Order of Merlin will take place during the I.B.M. Annual Convention. It is my hope you will attend so that I can personally welcome you into this prestigious level of our organization.

The presentation of your award certificate and pin will take place at the *Annual Business Meeting*. Please refer to the convention program for the time and location. When your award is presented by the International President, photographs will be taken. To allow the committee time to have your certificate and pin prepared, we require you to arrive 30 minutes prior to the start or the *Annual Business Meeting* to sign in and collect your line up card.

You are also eligible to attend the annual *Order of Merlin Social with Lunch Included (Saturday Afternoon)*. There is a cost for this Social Event and you may invite one additional guest. Tickets must be purchased prior to the start of the convention. Following the event and guest speaker, we will arrange group photos of each level of Order of Merlin. Please dress appropriately as the photos will be published in the Linking Ring.

Once again, congratulations on becoming a member of the Order of Merlin and we look forward to seeing you at the induction meeting and the Merlin Social Lunch.

Sincerely,

Mike Dunagan

International President 2024-2025

Shawn Farquhar Order of Merlin Chairman

